
Holiday Building Inspection Availability 
 

Please note that to save money, City Hall will be closed and staff on furlough from 

December 24 to January 3. City Hall will reopen on Monday January 4, 2021. 

 

Although most non-essential services are not available during the holiday furlough, as in 

previous years the Building Division will provide limited inspection services during the 

furlough as a service to our customers.  

 

The Building Division will be staffed with two building inspectors two days during the 

furlough.  

 

 Tuesday December 29 and Wednesday December 30th 

Will Yarbrough –  (949) 361-6148 

Jack Holden –  (949) 324-3183 

 
 

Plan reviews will unfortunately be slowed due to the furlough.  The plans examiners have 

made every effort to approve the plans submitted prior to the holidays.  Electronic 

submittals will be available when approved.  Solar permits awaiting review will not be 

reviewed until 2021.  Check the web E-Trakit site for your permit status. 
 

 


